
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
04 May 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
University of Waikato is to hold an Open Day, Friday 13th May 2016, for Y13 students.  
 
This is an important opportunity for students intending to pursue study at university level. This 
visit enables students to familiarize themselves with courses and qualifications on offer. 
The day will consist of orientation tours; information gathering about university programmes 
available; meet tutors and current students; see and experience student services, attend ‘mini’ 
lectures and look at teaching and learning environments. 
 
 DATE: FRIDAY 13 May 2016 
 VENUE: University of Waikato 
 DEPART: 8:00 AM 
 RETURN: 3.00 PM 
Students are to wear neat and tidy dress, (weather appropriate) as the school dress code applies. 
They will require either a packed lunch and drink or money to purchase food, as there are food 
outlets available on campus 
 
Selection will be based on a ‘first in first serve’ basis. 
If your child/children wish to attend, please return the permission slip below by Tuesday 10 May 
2016 
 
Regards 
PAULINE SWEETMAN 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
I ………………………………..   give permission for ……………………………. to attend  
 
University of Waikato Open Day Friday 13th May 2016. 
 
 
Signed: ...........................................  Date: .............................................  
 
Phone No………………………… 
 [Parent/Caregiver] 
 


